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The regular Town Board Meeting convened at the Colburn Town Hall @ 7:00 
Present: Chairmen Sigourney, Supervisor Gold; Supervisor Horacek; Clerk Horacek; Treasurer Holmes.  
     
  
A motion was made by Supervisor Gold to accept the minutes as read, 2nd by Supervisor Horacek.   
Motion Carried 
Department Reports 
               Treasurer Report:   

 Checking:  $1,566.57 
         1st Savings: $ 24,538.66 
         2nd Equipment Savings: $9,490.20 
         Fire Equipment Savings: $932.61 

            Tax Collection Saving: $39,815.63 
             Shop Fire Account: $780.69 
  Lee Holmes Donation: $148,548.24 
 

 Motion by Supervisor Gold; 2nd by Supervisor Horacek accept the treasures report    
 Motion Carried 
 

Correspondence: Handed out, no questions 
 

Voucher List:  Was submitted in the amount of $228,145.24. 
A motion was made by Supervisor Gold; 2nd by Supervisor Horacek to accept the voucher list as 
submitted and pay the bills.  Motion Carried 

Highway: 

Terry:  Sanded 3rd Ave, put up snow fence, pushed trees off the road. Put wing on the 
grader and plow truck. Worked at the dump. 

Wayne: Put up snow fence, put the wing on the grader and the plow truck, cut up 
trees. 
              Removed a dead deer off the road.  Plow the town hall 

 

           Fire District: None, next meeting Feb. 2nd. 
 

Old Business:  None 
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New Business: Salvage Licenses for James Graf, Motion made by Supervisor Gold to approve the 2022   
Salvage Licenses for James Graf, 6th Avenue Salvage, 2nd by Supervisor Horacek, Motion Carried 
 
Scott Kerney from the Town of Richfield asked if anything was done about someone dumping after 
hours at the town dump. He stated that they were plowing and dumping bags after hours. Chairman 
Sigourney asked if he had any proof. Mr. Kerney stated that he had pictures. Chairman Sigourney 
asked him to get the pictures to him. Mr. Kerney also said that a lady had fallen on the ice at the 
dump, that nothing had been sanded. Chairman asked Terry Thompson if the dump had been cleaned 
and sanded. Terry said it was better. Chairman Sigourney asked if we had been charged for plowing, 
Clerk Horacek had stated we were.  
 
Supervisor Horacek reminded the board that the Firemen’s dinner would be on January 15. 

 
 
 

 
Announcements: Next monthly meeting: February 14, 2022 

 
Motion to adjourn by Supervisor Gold 2nd by Supervisor Horacek.   Motion Carried  

 

Terri L. Horacek, Clerk 
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